
ATTENTION: 
High School Seniors with IEPs/504s & Parents, 
You are invited to the COS Virtual Transition Night

Monday, February 3rd  
6:00pm - 7:30pm
PLEASE REGISTER FOR THIS EVENT HERE   or

*Live transcription provided by Otter.ai

This Virtual Transition Night is for high school seniors who may need 
extra support in college (and their families), as well as any interested high 
school staff or counselors. Feel free to share if you know someone else 
who may be interested.

Presenters:
Entering into Employment? (Department of Rehabilitation)

Basic Skills or Professional Certificate? (Visalia/Tulare Adult Schools) 
College Degree or Certificate? (College of the Sequoias)

For questions, please contact Kyle Campbell at
(559) 737-6220 or  Kyleca@cos.edu.

already have a Zoom account, make sure you have the most recent software update.  
If you do not have a Zoom account you can create one for free at https://zoom.us.

https://cos-edu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYlcu6oqjwiGNxvHP8-EC-PKhz5W2NlupA8#/registration



